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Weber County Planning Division



MEMORANDUM

To:		Weber County Commissioners
From:		Tammy Aydelotte, Planning
[bookmark: _GoBack]Date:		September 5, 2023
Subject:	Development Agreement Amendment Approval
 
County Commissioners,

Attached to this memo is a signed development agreement for Singletree Acres. The original development agreement received County Commission approval in the May 30, 2023 meeting. The purpose of the amendment to the development agreement is to address installation of the pathway to the eastern boundary. The change can be found on page six of the agreement, in paragraph 8.1.1.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Best,

Tammy Aydelotte
Planner II 
801-399-8794
Weber County Planning Division








2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah 84401-1473


Weber County Planning Division | www.co.weber.ut.us
2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 Ogden, Utah 84401-1473 | Voice: (801) 399-8791 | Fax: (801) 399-8862

image1.emf

